
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: February 14, 2019 
 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 

VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 

FROM: H. Paul Brazil, P. E., Director of Public Works 
 

RE: Town Marina Project Update  
 
DATE: January 25, 2019 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Gordon Thomson with Baird and Associates will be presenting a status report regarding 
engineering and design for the Town Marina Project at the February 2019, Town Council Meeting. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

Town staff has been fully engaged with the project consultant (Baird and Associates and 

Edgewater Resources) for this project and will be presenting updates to the Mayor and Town 

Council on a monthly basis. The project is in the permitting and design development/data 

collection phase, therefore, no approvals are required at this time, and the presentation is for 

informational purposes only.   

 

Any recommendations for approval will be presented at subsequent Town Council meetings. The 

recent weekly updates are attached to this memo for your information.   

 
 

 

 

 

Attachment 
 
cc: Eric Brown, P.E., Assistant Director of Public Works  

 Patricia Strayer, P.E., Town Engineer 

 Jason Debrincat, P.E., Senior Project Engineer  

Dean Mealy, Purchasing Manager  

Jane Le Clainche, Director of Finance 

  


